
 

 

February 18, 2022 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I want to take this time to update you on the status of COVID infections in our facility.  We 

conducted our routine testing of all residents and staff this week.  At the beginning of the week, I 

reported two positive residents, one of which remains at the facility, while the other was 

successfully discharged home.  However, we currently have three positive staff members out of 

work.  We will continue to conduct regular testing of our residents and staff until we fulfill the 

duration of 14 days with no new positive cases.   

I am not sure how much longer the Department of Health will request visitors to be tested prior 

to their visit, but we still have an ample amount of at home COVID test kits available for your 

use.  I apologize for the inconvenience and the extra time it takes to complete the test.  Thank 

you for adhering to our visitor plan and adhering to the infection control protocols we established 

to keep our residents safe. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


